
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

Dear Parent/Guardian

  

Newsletter No 33 – 28th May,2021 

 

Y4 Holy Communion 

Many congratulations to all the Y4 children who received the sacrament of the Eucharist on Tuesday. 

It was a wonderful evening and the children showed great reverence and maturity as they took the next step in their faith 

journey. 

Y3 and Y6 Sacrament dates 

Y3 Reconciliation – Thursday 17th June 2021 at 9.30 am 

Y3 Holy Communion – Saturday 19th June 2021 at 9.30 am 

Y6 Confirmation – Wednesday 30th June 2021 at 7 pm 

All taking place in St Wilfrid’s Church. 

 

Parent meetings for each of the sacraments will take place via TEAMS virtual meetings.  Links will be sent to parent email 

addresses.  This is a chance to hear about the programme the children have been following and also the details and 

arrangements for the day. 

 

Dates of TEAMS meetings 

Y3 Confession and Holy Communion-Tuesday 8th June – 5pm 

Y6 Confirmation -Tuesday 15th June – 5 pm 

 

OLAAS Prayer 

We continue to celebrate joining Our Lady and All Saints Multi Academy Company. This week, we share a prayer written by 

Year 4 asking for God’s love and support on our exciting journey. Thank you, children. 

Father in Heaven, Please help others to follow Christ’s example, Call us together with Our Lady and All Saints, Give us 

compassion and teach us to love, Please guide us on the right path, Let us have a friendship with Jesus, Make us attentive 

and discerning, Let us care, share and learn together.  

Good Shepherd Mass 

On Tuesday, we joined the Good Shepherd Mass live streamed from St Chad’s Cathedral. 

This was a thanksgiving mass for the fundraising for Father Hudson’s during Lent, in which we participated, and a 

thanksgiving for the work of the staff at Father Hudson’s.  Thank you again for your kind donations as this was much 

appreciated. 

 

Azaylia Cain Fundraising 

The money raised in the memory of Azaylia Cain by our ‘Wear Orange’ Day, was donated last week.  In total, we donated 

£191.25.  Thank you.  

 

Parent Consultations 

Thank you to all those parents who were able to discuss their child’s progress this week. 

If you were not able to do this, then please contact the school office to arrange a mutually convenient telephone 

conversation with the teacher. 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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Values and Virtues 

We are continuing to be Compassionate and Loving. 

Congratulations to Kyron (4P) who is the winner of the certificate this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Kaydan, Amaya, Peter, Shalom, David O, Avaiyah, Harlem, Alexis, Reuben 

Pink Badges: Fathima, Neeko 

Purple Badges: Dylan, Abigail, Jennaye 

Red Badges: Karter W, Reico-J 

Lilac Badges: Cecilia, Connor 

Yellow Badge: Jakub 

Green Badge: Joseph G 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

Nursery Anabia 

Reception CT Umar 

Reception SS Faith 

Year 1M Jameelah, Klay 

Year 1GP Mason 

Year 2B Ariah 

Year 2G Chanell 

Year 3C Daniel, Shalom 

Year 3M Kaiden 

Year 4B Gary 

Year 4P Dante 

Year 5B Micah 

Year 5M Mayla, Isaiah 

Year 6G Jaydan 

Year 6TW Leah, Abu Bakar 

Wise Owl Award Jacob (6TW) 

Sports Award Jireh (2G), Heinrich (4 

Music Award Rida (5B) 

Uniform Award Catalin (2B), Laraib (5B) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Twitter 

You may have noticed, if you follow our school Twitter account, that we have been ‘tagging’ our school academy in our posts, 

so that they get to know of the wonderful opportunities your children have and their amazing achievements.  If you do not 

already follow us, please do so – our Twitter handle is @stwilfridrc and for the Academy it is @OurLadyandAllS1.  If your 

profile is not easily recognisable by your Twitter name or page, you may find you are blocked from following us, so if you have 

an unusual Twitter handle, do let us know. 

 

Open Evening 

King Edward's School, Birmingham are holding a 'live' Virtual Open Evening on Monday 21 June at 6pm - 7pm. 

The Chief Master, Dr Ricks will start the evening and there will also be some new films and a 'live' panel at the end to 

answer any questions parents have submitted.  

If you would like to register for the event, please use the link below and we will email a Zoom code on the day. 

Virtual Open Evening 21 June 2021 6pm-7pm 

In the mean time you can visit the current Virtual Open Day, Virtual Open Day 
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Prayers 

Please pray for all of our children who have received or are due to receive the sacraments this year. 

 

Half Term 

School breaks up on Friday 28th May 2021 and re-opens after the half term break on Monday 7th June 2021. 

Please note gates will open from 8.40 am. 

 

Have a lovely half term break and enjoy the forecast sunny weather.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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